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Message from Early Years 

 
We have had a fantastic week in Early Years. It has 
been our WOW week where the children have 
shown us everything they have learnt over the first 
half term. The children have told us lots of exciting 
facts about Autumn - they have lots of knowledge. 
The children have used key vocabulary when 
telling us about Autumn. The children have also 
been showing us key skills that they have learnt 
over the half term such as: correctly using scissors, 
holding their pencil correctly, practicing their 
sounds, reading and writing CVC words, making 
marks, being imaginative, exploring numbers to 6, 
independently choosing colours to paint an autumn 
animal and much more.  
 
In our outdoor area, the children were pretending 
to be at the theatre so we changed our own village 
hut into a theatre. We were so amazed with the 
children’s imagination. 
 
“Here is your ticket to see the show Jack and 
the Beanstalk. It starts at six thirty. Don’t be late 
or you won’t be allowed in. Enjoy the show!”  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 
 
Book Bags 
 
Please ensure your child brings their book bag to 
school every Monday so they can change their library 
book as well as Friday, ready for their new sounds to 
be put into their orange folders. Please note that 
Nursery will only need to bring their book bags in 
on Monday for their Library session.  
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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 

 Nursery- Hugo for 
independently making 

marks in writing.  
 

Reception- Luke for trying 
really hard in phonics.   
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